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Thursday,  

November 7th

Their will be a SPECIAL MEETING, just for tickets, for the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame on Thursday, November 7th at the Faith Reformed Church located at the corner of Washington and Prospect St., in Lodi, N.J. from 6:30 to 8:30 P.M. 

* We have New N.J. Boxing Hall of Fame Watches at a cost of $20.00 plus $5.00 for shipping. 
* We will have the 2001 AD journals for those who gave out ADS and they will be given out at this meeting and we will also be selling the extra journals for only $3.00 each plus postage. 

* We have Hall of Fame golf style shirts for only $20, and also NEW Hall of Fame hats, call Leigh Lazorwitz at 1-973-887-2775 for more information. 


This will be the final date that you can get tickets to our Induction Ceremonies on November 14th.
As the President of the New Jersey Boxing Hall of Fame I am proud to name our 2002 Inductees and they are as follows: 
Scott Frank, Bill Gallo, Don Givens, Jimmy Glenn, Joe Miceli, LeRoy Neiman, Lindsey Page, Jr., Thomas P. Qualiano, Mike Tinley & Posthumously we have Nat Arno and Sandy Saddler.
They all will be inducted on Thursday, November 14th at the New Venetian (formerly called the Cameo) located at 546 River Drive in Garfield. Also being honored will be our Man of the Year, Dennis Murphy and the Pro Boxer of the Year, Jameel McCline, our Comeback Boxer of the Year, George Jones and the Amateur Boxers of the Year, Michael Torres and Alan Lawrence. Plus, we are also honoring the Amateur Coach (Jimmy Dupree) and Official (Stanford Ricks) of the year.

Ring Notes:                                                                                                              
                                                          *Ring # 25 has their monthly meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at         the senior citizen hall in Kearney. 
                                                              *Ring #34, On Sunday, October 20th, Don and Sandy had another anotVERY SUCCESSFUL awards Dinner at LaNeves. Among the honorees were       Al Gavin, Eric Harding, Lou Duva,          Pat Lynch, Arturo Gatti,  Bob          Jackson and Larry Hazzard. Also  Chuck Wepner and Randy Neumann made some of the presentations.


SICK LIST: 
Ray Spencer, 23 Florence Ave., 
Belleville, N.J. 07109             
                                                                   Larry Biase, 6 Woodmont Road, 
Pine Brook, N.J. 07058  


FINALLY: I have to give a count to    the Venetian on how many people       will be attending our affair. Please        let me know how many tickets you         want by this meeting. If you can’t    make this meeting just send me the money (Checks) and I will send you     the tickets.

Keep Punching, Pres. Henry Hascup 
This will be the final date that you can get tickets to our Induction Ceremonies on November 14th.



